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BSA Christmas Events 
Christmas Fayre / Mufti Day / All School Cake Sale 

 Friday 7th December from 3.30pm 
 

                                                                              
  

Christmas is fast approaching and this year we will be holding our Christmas Fayre after 

school on Friday 7th December. Again we will be asking you all to have a good old sort out in 

time for Christmas and bring in any items that we could use in our various tombolas.                                         

   

Christmas Fayre collection days: THIS WEEK from Tuesday 27th, 

Wednesday 28th,Thursday 29th and Friday 30th November. 

 

Cakes – to be given in on the 7th December please (not before). 
  
 

We will be collecting items for the Christmas Fayre’s tombola on the above days at school 

drop off. For those of you who are new to the school, we ask for a range of items to be 

brought in to school to contribute towards the various tombolas we have at the Christmas 

fayre, for example: wrapped sweets, school age appropriate soft toys, unwanted gifts, 

bottles etc (PLEASE, NO BOOKS). For each item your child hands in to a member of the 

BSA during our collection mornings we will give your child a House Point.    

   
 

Do you have a spare hour? We would really appreciate some help with the fayre. 

We would love to make this year’s fayre bigger and better to raise more money 

for the school! If you can spare any time before, during or helping to clear up at 

the end we would be extremely grateful. Please email bsacommittee@outlook.com 

for more information or look out for one of the BSA team in the playground.   
  
 

After School Arrangements for collecting children - All children must be collected at the 

normal time in the normal way. Children cannot be left to enter the fayre unaccompanied as 

the school officially closes at the normal time. The entrance to the fayre will be through the 

Main School Office.   
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                 **** Mufti Day **** 
 

We will be holding a school ‘FESTIVE’ themed Mufti Day on Friday 7th 

December.  For a donation of £1. 
 

 

Buying a Christmas Tree? Why not buy one from MacPennys of Bransgore?! 

MacPennys have generously agreed to contribute 10% of the cost of your 

Christmas Tree to the BSA. MacPennys have a large selection of Christmas Trees 

for sale and can be found at 154 Burley Road, Bransgore, BH23 8DB – just take 

the voucher (below) with you when you go to purchase your tree.  

 

                                          
Emily Collier 

BSA Secretary 


